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Date: 10/24/2008  

 

Dear Maria, 
 
I wanted to let you know that I am very impressed by your talent and the 
artistic skills that you have shown. I am equally impressed with your 
abilities to paint large surface murals, as well as your abilities in fine 
art.  These two talents of yours are coming together very nicely in some of 
the examples that I have seen of your work.   
 
I am delighted that you are using the FrescoMaster technique effectively 
and that your participation in my lectures have proven beneficial to both 
your composition abilities and to the artistic talents that you are 
displaying. 
 
It is excellent to see that you are progressing in your abilities and I 
look forward to a mutually successful and beneficial cooperation in the 
future. 
 

Warm regards 

 

Rainer M. Latzke  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


